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21st November 2022 

 

Deputy Sean Canney TD, 

Dail Eireann 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin  

 

 

PQ ref: 48353 / 22 

 

Question: To ask the Minister for Health the amount that was spent in relation to 

abortion provision to community-based groups which provide counselling and provision 

of abortion; and if he will provide a breakdown of the monies spent on advertising, 

training, consultancy, legal advice, and any other relevant services in each of the years 

2019 to 2021. – Deputy Seán Canney  

Deputy Canney, 

Thank you for your question to the Minister for Health, which was forwarded to my office to 

respond to you directly.   

The HSE provides funding of approximately €880,000 to the Irish Family Planning Association 

(IFPA) and the Well Woman Clinic in respect of salaries, training, supervision, administrative 

support, IT and communications associated with the provision of services by these agencies, 

including termination of pregnancy and counselling.   

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

_____________________ 

Maeve O’Brien  

Interim Programme Lead 

Sexual Health & Crisis Pregnancy Programme 

mailto:info@crisispregnancy.ie
http://www.sexualwellbeing.ie/

